
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

09 November 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

BBC Children in Need Fundraising   

Broadstone First School is excited to be joining with many others around the UK to participate in the 

Children in Need fundraising programme. BBC Children in Need is a chance for us to do something 

amazing and help change the lives of young people in communities across UK, especially as the impact 

of Covid-19 has left many children facing increased challenges, such as loneliness and isolation, illness 

and poverty.   

On Friday 19 November, all children are invited to come to school dressed in bright colours or spots 

in exchange for a suggested donation of £1 which will go directly to the Children in Need Appeal.  

Black buckets will be out the front of school, for children to place their donations in.  

Let’s make a big difference to the lives of children across the UK. Thank you for your continued 

support!   

Best wishes   

 

  

Rebecca Wood   

Head of School 

                      

   

 

  
 

 

 


